
From: Nick Krakoff <nkrakoff@clf.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 9:35 AM 
To: PUC: Web Moderator <PUCWebModerator@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DG 21-008, October 6, 2021 Hearing, Conservation Law Foundation 
  

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Hello, 
  
I will be appearing as attorney for Conservation Law Foundation at the Oct. 6 hearing in the Docket No. 
DG 21-008. My number and email address are below: 
P: 603-369-4787 

E: nkrakoff@clf.org 

  
Further, Dr. David G. Hill will be appearing as a witness for Conservation Law Foundation. His phone and 
email are below: 
  
P: 802-482-4874 
E: dhill@energyfuturesgroup.com 
  
Finally, as I may wish to display exhibits at the hearing, could you provide me some times when we can 
do a rundown on screensharing. 
  
Thank you, 
  
  
Nick Krakoff 
Staff Attorney 

Conservation Law Foundation 
27 North Main Street 
Concord, NH  03301-4930 
P: 603-369-4787 

E: nkrakoff@clf.org  
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